
 
 
 
Dear Resident,  

Re: North Devon Link Road   

The North Devon Link Road was opened to traffic at the end of 2024 and 

since then we have been undertaking finishing works to the road and 

temporary working areas with most of our activities being completed at 

night time to minimise disruption to the travelling public.  

As part of these finishing works, we are working with National Grid to 

facilitate the installation of electrical connections required by the project. 

From 10th to 11th March 2025, National Grid will be installing a new pole 

and transformer alongside the A361, approximately 300 metres east of 

the Yarnacott Bridge near Swimbridge. Works will not be continuous 

during this period and we anticipate works will be completed within 2 days. 

Temporary traffic management will comprise 2-way temporary traffic lights 

and we will not be closing the road to complete these works. 

Further project information will be available on our project specific 

webpage, which can be accessed via Griffiths Community. Here, you will 

also find project updates, the latest news, and any changes to traffic 

management layouts for the duration of the project. Please keep an eye 

out for further information.  

Your Public Liaison Officer for this project is Caroline Cann. Should you 

have any questions or concerns in relation to our works, please contact 

Caroline Cann between the hours of 09.00 and 17.00 Monday to Friday 

via telephone on T: 01633 848 223 

If you are calling outside these hours, or if Caroline is unable to answer, 

please leave a message. Alternatively, you can email us at  

NDLR@alungriffiths.co.uk  

Yours Sincerely,   

Griffiths 

*Calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive minute 

plans from landlines and mobiles. 
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